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This terms focus is – 
Excellence 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I just wanted to say a heartfelt thank you for the incredibly warm welcome I’ve 
received since joining Newtown Linford Primary School. It’s been a joy to meet 
so many of you already, and I feel truly privileged to be part of such a special 
community. 

I’m really excited for the year ahead and all the opportunities it brings. 
Together, we’ll be living out our school values of Excellence, Individuality, 
and Adventures—creating a learning environment where every child can 
thrive, be themselves, and explore the world around them with curiosity and 
confidence.  

Please do come and say hello at the gate— I would love to get to know you all 
better. 

Kind regards, Mr Chapple 

Newtown Linford Primary School 

Fortnightly Bulletin 3rd September 2025 

Dates for your Diary 

Reading Information Talk     Wednesday 1st October 6pm (in school, year R, year 1) 

Harvest Festival @ All Saints   To be advised 

Afternoon tea for new Year R parents/ carers Wednesday 10th September 2pm - 3pm  

Flu immunisations     Tuesday 16th September 

Old John residential     Wednesday 17th - Fri day 19th September 

Stonehurst Farm trips    Wednesdays 24th September (Linford) and 1st October (Bradgate)  

Parents evenings     Monday 6th and Wednesday 8th October (information to follow) 

Old John Coffee and Cake    Thursday 9th October   

Half Term      w/c Monday 20th October  

Bhangra dancing sessions in school  Tuesday 28th October  

Tyburn Iron Age trip    Friday 7th November (details to follow) 

Getting to know Mrs Kasler 

Hello, I’m Laura Kasler, and I’m delighted to be joining Newtown Linford as the Special Educational Needs and Dis-
abilities Coordinator (SENDCo). 

It’s been a pleasure meeting some of our wonderful pupils and families already—thank you all for the warm wel-
come. I’ve been truly impressed by the school’s inclusive atmosphere, caring staff, and curious, hardworking chil-
dren. 

I’ve worked in primary education for 16 years, with 10 years as a SENDCo. I’ll continue my role at Mercenfeld Pri-
mary School, also part of the Bradgate Educational Partnership Trust, and I’m excited to be working across both 
schools. 

I’m also training as a play therapist, which is deepening my understanding of children’s emotional development 
and wellbeing. 

As SENDCo, I’ll be working to ensure every child with additional needs feels safe, supported, and able to thrive. I’ll 
be at Newtown Linford on Thursdays and can be contacted via the school office. 

Residential 
Old John are really looking   

forward to going to Hagg Farm 
Wednesday 17th - Friday 19th 
September. Keep your eyes on 

Class Dojo for updates.  

Sports News 
We are excited to have joined the Hinckley and Bosworth School Sports Partnership. On Friday September 12th,  
someone from the Partnership will be in school to train up our new Sports Leaders who will promote and drive 

sport across the school. 


